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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Wednesday, July 20, Box Hill Athletic Club Annual General Meeting 
Saturday, July 23, Cross Country, Bundoora 
Saturday, August 6, Road Relays, Sandown 
Saturday, August 13, TRIVIA NIGHT! 
  
  
BOX HILL ATHLETIC CLUB ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
The club's AGM will be held at the clubrooms on this Wednesday night, July 20, 2011 
commencing at 7:30pm. All members are encouraged to attend. Also if you are interested in 
being a part of the club committee for 2011/2012, 
please let us know before this date.  
  
  
TRIVIA NIGHT! 
The annual Box Hill Athletic Club trivia night will be held at Chatham Primary School hall on 
Saturday, August 13, starting at 7:00pm. Cost $20 per person. This is the club's biggest fund 
raising and social event for the year so we are hoping that all members can attend. Bring your 
family, bring your friends, book your table of 6 to 10 people now or we can place you on a 
table. Please reply to let us know if you will be attending. 
We urgently need items to be donated for the silent auction! If you can donate something, 
or have contacts for possible donations of goods or serviced to be auctioned please let us 
know! (see attached donation letter) 

 
BUNDOORA CROSS COUNTRY 
The next event on the Athletics Victoria XCR'11 calendar is the state cross country 
championship at Bundoora Park, on Saturday, July 23. This is the state open and U20 
championship and is combined with the Victorian All Schools Championships. Note: Entries 
have been extended until Wednesday, so it is not too late to enter online.  
Also note that the course is slightly different to previous years. AV have just released 
details of the new Bundoora course on their website! 
If you do not have a season's entry (or if you are a junior entering for the all schools 
championships) make sure you get your entry in before Wednesday. 
We are hoping for a strong team performance as the winter premiership is in the balance in the 
men's division 1 competition and in the men's and women's Under 20 competition in particular. 
  
 


